
Chestnut class

Maths

This week in maths we have been 
working on measurements with 

various units. 

English 

This week we have been focused on two 
different stories, one group have been 

reading the story ‘chips’. While the other 
has been reading the story ‘How to look 

after a hamster’.

Topic 

This week in topic we have been focused on 
designing and then budling our junk 

modelling. The children did so well I'm so 
proud of all they achieved!

Reminders

Maple ridge is closed for 2nd June 2025, Please can we have sun cream for the children, 
and remember to send your child's reading book into school daily. Our library day is 
Tuesday and this is when we will change the children's books. We also have forest 

school on Tuesday so please remember to send the children's wellies into school. Have 
a great half term.

Awards

Well done to Adam & Jacob for gaining 
the head teacher award.

Well done to Milo for gaining the Safe 
award 


